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The following verbiage was approved on 3/17/14 by William F. Tate, Dean, Graduate School of
Arts & Sciences, Vice Provost for Graduate Education, Edward Mallinckrodt Distinguished
University Professor in Arts & Sciences.

The Dean of the Graduate School of Arts & Sciences and Vice Provost for Graduate
Education distributes a notification to Arts & Sciences departments strongly encouraging
the Directors of Graduate Studies and Department Chairs to support graduate student
participation in the MyIDP program (http://myidp.sciencecareers.org/). In addition,
during new graduate student orientation, the Dean or a designee provides a brief
overview of the MyIDP program to entering doctoral students and master’s degree
candidates in science and engineering.

This verbiage was developed in response to NIH notice NOT-OD-14-113
http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-14-113.html and may be used in grant
applications as required by funding agencies.
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